
ARAC - Motions & Directions to Staff 
Other Outstanding Motions and Directions  

Subject Meeting 
Date 

Moved by Disposition/Minute
s 

Referred to Response Details 

DIRECTION TO STAFF 
West Carleton 
Environmental Centre:  
That staff notify both 
ARAC and the West 
Carleton Environmental 
Centre Public Liaison 
Committee of the 
registration of the site 
plan agreement. 

5-Nov-15 
 

Minutes - 5 Nov 15 PIED In Progress: Staff anticipate 
report to ARAC and Public 
Liaison Committee in Q1 2020, 
this will enable City to register 
Site Plan Agreement.  

MOTION 34/01 Hard 
Rock Casino/4837 Albion 
Rd & 4910 Bank St 
(ACS2018-PIE-EDP-
002): 
Direct staff to undertake 
community consultations 
for any future site plan 
control applications and 
that these consultations 
include public meetings 
organized by the 
applicant in collaboration 
with staff and the Ward 
Councillor, and which by 
request of another Ward 

3-May-18 G. Darouze Minutes - 03 May 
2018 

PIED In Progress: Site Plan 
Application anticipated in 
October 2019. In pre-
consultation meeting, staff 
advised applicants to consult 
Ward and Area Councillors 
ahead of submission to plan 
for community consultation. 
Report to ARAC and Council 
expected in Q1 2020. 

http://app05.ottawa.ca/sirepub/mtgviewer.aspx?meetid=6586&doctype=MINUTES
http://app05.ottawa.ca/sirepub/mtgviewer.aspx?meetid=7345&doctype=MINUTES
http://app05.ottawa.ca/sirepub/mtgviewer.aspx?meetid=7345&doctype=MINUTES


Councillor, and by mutual 
agreement, may occur 
outside of the local ward. 
DIRECTION TO STAFF: 
 
Please account for the 
full cost of trips in Ottawa 
by different mode using a 
cost per trip calculator (in 
Calgary they have a cost 
per trip calculator to 
model after) and bring 
this information into the 
next portion of the public 
consultation on the 
Official Plan and/or 
Transportation Master 
Plan, specifically Mobility 
in the 5 big moves. 

22 Aug 
2019 

 
Auguist 22, 2019 PIED & 

Transportation 
In progress: The TMP Update 
team has started work on 
updating the City’s Cost of 
Travel Model. Staff will be 
reviewing the methodology and 
updating the financials that 
feed into it, and also producing 
a “white paper” about the cost 
of travel that discusses the 
methodology and related 
issues. The first public 
consultations in 
November/December 2019 
introduced the subject, and the 
next milestone will be a Q1 
2020 “white paper” for the 
public for review and provide 
feedback. Based on review of 
the feedback staff receives, the 
TMP Update team will produce 
the updated Cost of Travel 
model itself in Q2 2020. At that 
point, with the updated model 
in hand, the public-facing 
calculator as a subsequent step 
will be pursued. 

 

https://app05.ottawa.ca/sirepub/mtgviewer.aspx?meetid=7804&doctype=MINUTES

